
 

11th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to inform you that Year 4 swimming lessons will conclude at the end of this term. 

Their last lesson will be on Monday 31st March. The children have had two terms of valuable 

swimming instruction, and we hope they have enjoyed developing their water skills and 

confidence during these sessions. 

After Easter, regular PE lessons will resume. We kindly ask that children come to school dressed in 

their PE kits on the Monday following the holidays. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Fox, Mrs Norman, Miss Goodwin and Mrs Lewis. 

  
 


